
December 15, 2021

Mr. Jeff Saylor, Superintendent
Estill County Board of Education
253 Main Street
Irvine, Kentucky 40336

Re: Estill Co. High School ARP ESSER
Sanitary Line Replacement REBID
Irvine, Kentucky
RTA 2142
BG# 22-179

Dear Mr. Saylor:

Upon receipt and review of the bids received on December 14, 2021, for the above referenced project, 
the design team recommends the Board reject all bids and rebid the project. 

If you have questions or comments concerning the bid opening and this recommendation, please contact 
us at 859.254.4018.  

Sincerely,

Peter Fisher, AIA, LEED AP 
Project Architect
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c: Randy Brookshire, AIA, LEED BD+C 
Greg Dunbar, KDE
File 2142-1A
211215-Letter of Recommendation-2142 REBID


